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Attachments: SAVI PUBLIC JK Letter2.doc

12/7/2005

<<SAVI PUBLIC JK Letter2.doc>>  
Dennis:  Here is the letter we discussed in our teleconference this afternoon.  As I stated over the phone, we have 
determined that the operations described in the letter are permissible.  We expect to send a formal response 
confirming this shortly, but in the meantime there is no reason to hold up action on the application for certification 
provided it is consistent with the description in the letter and meets the relevant technical requirements.  Thanks, 
Julius Knapp, Deputy Chief, Office of Engineering and Technology


